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Hello Evergreen Family,  

Thank you for another successful, fun year.  We can’t believe we are already saying “Have a 

Good Summer”!   We hope you make it a great one; and we look forward  to seeing you next fall.  

  

 

NEW FOR THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT– ONLINE ENROLLMENT 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER EVERY STUDENT MUST RE-ENROLL FOR THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL 

YEAR. ONLINE REGISTRATION WILL BEGIN ON AUGUST 1ST.   

 

IF YOU NEED TO USE A COMPUTER OR NEED HELP REGISTERING PLEASE CONTACT 

OUR  

OFFICE BEGINNING ON AUGUST 8TH 
 

Your student’s 2017-2018 teacher placement will be given to you after all enrollment paperwork 

is completed . You will receive an email verifying that your child’s information is complete and 

has been successfully enrolled. 

 

When you call or come in for your child’s teacher placement, 

please be prepared to let us know your child’s after school 

plans . 

 

Thank you for a great year! 



             Evelyn Guzman 

Rotary Student of the Year 

for evergreen elementary 

                           2017 

BEAR, Building Early Academic Readiness  
The BEAR Program participants recently had their end of the year celebration.  This year’s 

program supported 20 families that included 28 students. Families received a backpack of 

children’s books and resources pertaining to early literacy development. Students and their 

families logged books read at home to their younger siblings and turned them in throughout 

the year. During the celebration, all participants received a ribbon, certificate, and a new 

book. The top three families that read the most books received a bag full of books and games 

for the whole family. Congratulations to our Winners!! In 3rd place; Gabriella and Natalia 

Mercado’s family read 88 books. In second place; Alexi Henderson and Stevie Mead’s family 

read 290 books. And our GRAND PRIZE winner was Neo German’s family for reading 720 

books!!!!.   

The BEAR Program will continue in the fall for the 2017-2018 school year. If 

your family is expecting a baby or has a child in the home up to two years old, 

you are eligible to participate. Information will be sent home as we return to 

school.  Program Coordinators:  Mrs.. Campbell/Ms. Gragg 

The final day to turn in Bikes for Books reading logs was May 31. Students 

that have read at least 13 books and have turned in their logs will be en-

tered into a drawing to win a new bike and helmet provided by the Masons 

of Kerby Belt Lodge. Bikes and helmets will be drawn for each grade level 

1st-4th.  Our end of the year assembly is on June 5th at 1:00pm in the gym. 

Program Coordinator: Mrs. Campbell 

 Bikes for Books 



Evergreen June Events Calendar 

6/1  11:20-1:00 Life Skills field trip to LBMS 

6/2  9:00-11:30am Jog-a-Thon   

6/5  8:45-12:45 Mr. Flaherty & Mrs. Bonney’s class to 

  Rusk Ranch Nature Center 

  1:00pm Bikes for Books Assembly 

6/7  8:30-1:20pm Mrs. Gill’s class to Wildlife Images  

  and All Sports Park 

6/8  10:15-11:00am Lewis & Clark production by the  

  4th grade 

  1:00pm ELL end of year Ice Cream Celebration 

  6:00pm Lewis & Clark production by the   

  4th grade 

6/9  8:30-11:15 Life Skills to the Great Cat Park  

  11-12:30pm 4th grade to Perfect Pizza 

  12:05-12:45pm Pizza and Ice Cream Social for  

  3rd grade 

  7:00pm B & G Club Teen night 

6/12  2:00pm Site Council 

6/13  8-1:30pm 4th grade Talk about Trees 

6/14  8-1:30pm 4th grade field trip to Jet Boats 

  12:30-1:30pm Canine Ambassadors here for 2nd  

  grade 

6/15  FUN DAY– Last day of school 

Stay up to date on happening and schedules at 

Evergreen by checking out our website:   

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/ev   

May 

Students of the Month 

Garman  Gracie Green 

Patterson Damien Woods 

Pitts Mckayla Roepenack 

Bonney Dakota Kohler 

Flaherty Misael Vidal Medina 

Gill Ethan Shinault 

Gladding Hayden Anders 

Clements Deacon Baldoni 

Snyder Kaydence Pope 

Gragg Arrabella Gale 

Gutierrez Emily Kelley 

Nelson Jackson Tincher 

Bethke Jessie-Lynn Lopez 

ODonnell Cameron Kittson 

Willeford Christina Courville 

Keil Braden Wendover 

 

 

 

 

 

IS YOUR CHILD MISSING A SWEATER, BACKPACK, OR  

ANYTHING ELSE YOU CAN THINK OF?  PLEASE 

COME AND LOOK THROUGH THE LOST AND 

FOUND.   

ALL ITEMS NOT CLAIMED WILL BE GIVEN AWAY on 

6/16/2017. 



Kaleidoscope Play and Learn Group 
Kaleidoscope Play and Learn brings together young children and their caregivers in facilitated 

play groups. It is designed to provide support and information to children’s parents and care-

givers to what they can do at home to support early learning, child development, and kinder-

garten readiness skills. During our play & learn group, parents and caregivers stay and are in-

volved throughout the session. We talk about what children are learning and how it connects to 

school readiness. Families play together using different household materials, toys, blocks, and 

such so that young children are getting great early learning experiences while families are 

learning what they can do at home using materials they would find in their closets, cupboards, 

and kitchen drawers. At the end of each session, each child receives a “take-away” related to 

the daily theme. This might be a storybook, flashcards, ABC/number magnets, crayons, etc. 

This year’s group consisted of an average of 12 families including 13 children ages 3-5. Dur-

ing the end of the year celebration, children received a backpack full of books and learning 

materials. Parents also received a tote with storybooks, and activity book, writing matt, and 

other learning tools for their children to work on over the summer. 

Kinder Bound After School Kindergarten 

Readiness Class 
 

Kinder Bound is a 10 week long comprehensive program that 

engaged pre-kindergarteners in a variety of activities that  
targeted pre-literacy skills, math readiness, language and  
communication skills, fine and gross motor skills, and social 

and emotional development. These lessons supported students 

by reinforcing the knowledge, understanding, and the basic 

skills needed as they transition from pre-school or home to  
kindergarten. This year’s class consisted of 12 students eager 

and ready to be Eagles. At the end of the year celebration,  
each student received a new backpack filled with the school 

supplies needed for kindergarten. 

Program Coordinators: Mrs. Campbell/Mrs. Bruner 



Title 1 Family Fun Night 
This year’s Title 1 Family Fun Night was a huge success. Evergreen students and 

their families engaged in a variety of hands-on activities hosted by our fabulous 

teachers and assistants. Some of the activities included art projects; flower art, 

tissue paper flowers, tissue collage, and painting. Others included games, puzzles, 

and computer games. We also had some really awesome reading, writing, and illus-

trating activities. Our evening concluded with an ice cream social in the cafeteria 

followed by four prize drawing per grade level and a handful of random prizes to-

taling nearly 30 prizes in all. All prizes were geared toward family fun and engage-

ment at home. Thank you everyone for your efforts and participation in making 

this a great night for everyone. 

Program Coordinator: Mrs. Campbell 





WE WILL NO LONGER ACCEPT SOUP LABELS.  THEY ARE  

DISCONTINUING THE PROGRAM.  THANK YOU FOR YOUR 

CONTINUED SUPPORT FOR OUR SCHOOL. 


